
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: February 20, 2024 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” granted tax exemption status for 

a parcel owned by Sunnybrook Children’s Home.  

 

 The Board approved submitting a grant application to fund congestion mitigation efforts 

on Weisenberger Road from US 51 to Parkway East. 

 

 The Board, approved submitting a grant application in conjunction with the City of 

Gluckstadt for road improvements to Weisenberger Road from US 51 to Parkway East. 

 

 The Board approved submitting a grant application for safety improvements to the 

intersection of Yandell Road and Old Canton Road. 

 

 The Board ratified an emergency declaration due to a broken water line at the Sheriff’s 

Office. 

 

 At the request of Sheriff Randy Tucker, the Board approved retiring K-9 “Kelly.” Kelly 

will spend her retirement with her long-time handler.   

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on February 26, 2024, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


